Networks New Governance And Education
If you ally compulsion such a referred networks new governance and education
book that will come up with the money for you worth, acquire the completely
best seller from us currently from several preferred authors. If you desire to
funny books, lots of novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are in
addition to launched, from best seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy all books collections networks new governance
and education that we will very offer. It is not approximately the costs. Its
just about what you infatuation currently. This networks new governance and
education, as one of the most operational sellers here will definitely be in
the course of the best options to review.

Handbook of Policy Formulation Michael Howlett 2017-04-28 Policy formulation
relies upon the interplay of knowledge-based analysis of issues with powerbased considerations, such as the political assessment of the costs and
benefits of proposed actions, and its effects on the partisan and electoral
concerns of governments. Policy scholars have long been interested in how
governments successfully create, deploy and utilise policy instruments, but the
literature on policy formulation has, until now, remained fragmented. This
comprehensive Handbook unites original scholarship on policy tools and design,
with contributions examining policy actors and the roles they play in the
formulation process.
New Public Management and the Reform of Education Helen M. Gunter 2016-07-07
New Public Management and the Reform of Education addresses complex and dynamic
changes to public services by focusing on new public management as a major
shaper and influencer of educational reforms within, between and across
European nation states and policy actors. The contributions to the book are
diverse and illustrate the impact of NPM locally but also the interplay between
local and European policy spheres. The book offers: A critical overview of NPM
through an analysis of debates, projects and policy actors A detailed
examination of NPM within 10 nation states in Europe A robust engagement with
the national and European features of NPM as a policy strategy The book
actively contributes to debates and analysis within critical policy studies
about the impact and resilience of NPM, and how through a study of educational
reforms in a range of political systems with different traditions and purposes
a more nuanced and complex picture of NPM can be built. As such the book not
only speaks to educational researchers and professionals within Europe but also
to policymakers, and can inform wider education and policy communities
internationally.
Networked Governance Jack W. Meek 2012 In a unique contributed volume that
features chapters written by top scholars paired with practitioner responses,
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students can see just how much the landscape of intergovernmental relations has
evolved in recent years, with diminishing vertical flows of resources, and
increased horizontal flows in the form of cross-jurisdictional and interlocal
collaboration.
Trust, Accountability and Capacity in Education System Reform Melanie Ehren
2020-12-29 This global collection brings a new perspective to the field of
comparative education by presenting trust, capacity and accountability as the
three building blocks of education systems and education system reform. In
exploring how these three factors relate to student learning outcomes across
different international contexts, this book provides a powerful framework for a
more equal system. Drawing upon research and case studies from scholars,
policymakers and experts from international agencies across five continents,
this book shows how trust, capacity and accountability interact in ways and
with consequences that vary among countries, pointing readers towards
understanding potential leverage points for system change. Trust,
Accountability, and Capacity in Education System Reform illuminates how these
three concepts are embedded in an institutional context temporally, socially
and institutionally and offers an analysis that will be of use to researchers,
policymakers and agencies working in comparative education and towards
education system reform. Chapter 11 of this book is freely available as a
downloadable Open Access PDF under a Creative Commons Attribution 2.0 Generic
license available at http://www.taylorfrancis.com/books/e/9780429344855
World Yearbook of Education 2019 Radhika Gorur 2018-10-03 Digital
methodologies, new forms of data visualization and computer-based learning and
assessment are creating new challenges as well as opportunities for scholars in
educational research. The World Yearbook of Education 2019 explores this highly
relevant topic, opening a new discussion about the various conceptual and
methodological challenges and opportunities in contemporary educational
research. This volume explores contemporary methods of inquiry, with chapters
organized around four topics of enduring interest in this field: impacts,
patterns, relations and contexts. The World Yearbook of Education 2019
comprises contributions from internationally renowned scholars exploring novel
concepts and methodologies in grappling with contemporary empirical phenomena
in educational research. Vital questions such as how we understand the
technological developments that are creating new possibilities for and demands
on education, and how we make sense of complex cases that cut across multiple
nations, are discussed. This newest addition to the prestigious World Yearbook
of Education series provides a fascinating read for scholars in the fields of
education policy and comparative education. It is not only a useful resource
for educational researchers and policy makers examining new trends and emerging
issues, but would be of interest to graduate students exploring innovative
methodologies, particularly in the study of education and education policy.
Mapping Corporate Education Reform Wayne Au 2015-04-10 Mapping Corporate
Education Reform outlines and analyzes the complex relationships between policy
actors that define education reform within the current, neoliberal context.
networks-new-governance-and-education
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Using social network analysis and powerful data visualization tools, the
authors identify the problematic roots of these relationships and describe
their effects both in the U.S. and abroad. Through a series of case studies,
each chapter reveals how powerful actors, from billionaire philanthropists to
multinational education corporations, leverage their resources to implement
free market mechanisms within public education. By comprehensively connecting
the dots of neoliberal education reforms, the authors reveal not only the
details of the reforms themselves, but the relationships that enable actors to
amass troubling degrees of political power through network governance. A
critical analysis of the actors and interests behind education policies,
Mapping Corporate Education Reform uncovers the frequently obscured operations
of educational governance and offers key insights into education reform at the
present moment.
Governance Networks in Public Administration and Public Policy Christopher J.
Koliba 2018-08-23 What do public administrators and policy analysts have in
common? Their work is undertaken within networks formed when different
organizations align to accomplish a policy function. This second edition of
Governance Networks in Public Administration and Public Policy offers a
conceptual framework for describing governance networks and provides a
theoretical and empirical foundation in their construction. Based on research
and real-life experience, the book highlights the interplay between public
actors and policy tools, details the skills and functions of public
administrators in the context of networked relationships, and identifies the
reforms and trends in governing that lead to governance networks. This
practical text makes complex concepts accessible, so that readers can engage in
them, apply them, and deepen their understanding of the dynamics unfolding
around them. This second edition includes: A dedicated chapter on “complexity
friendly” meso-level theories to examine core questions facing governance
network analysis. New applications drawn from the authors’ own work in
watershed governance, transportation planning, food systems development,
electric energy distribution, the regulation of energy, and response and
recovery from natural disasters, as well as from unique computational modeling
of governance networks. Instructor and student support materials, including
PowerPoint® presentations and writable case study templates, may be found on an
accompanying eResource page. Governance Networks in Public Administration and
Public Policy, 2e is an indispensable core text for graduate and postgraduate
courses on governance and collaboration in schools of Public
Administration/Management and Public Policy.
Education Policy, Theories, and Trends in the 21st Century Izhak Berkovich
2021-01-25 This book provides a highly accessible overview of public education
policy. It organizes knowledge about 21st century education policy around two
main topics: the policy process, and the discourse on public education policy.
This unique organization provides a novel lens for better understanding the
dynamics and contents of current education policy making. The work also offers
a broad overview of theories of public policy, economics, demography,
sociology, history, and psychology. Each chapter includes a discussion of data
networks-new-governance-and-education
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derived from the international and Israeli contexts. The book provides a series
of valuable insights relevant to researchers, practitioners, and policymakers
interested in understanding the multifaceted aspects that shape contemporary
education policy.
The Business of Widening Participation Colin McCaig 2022-10-10 A comprehensive
policy history of widening participation in UK higher education and exploration
of how that policy has translated into institutional practices in different
contexts, this timely work offers new analysis to academics familiar with the
field and to practitioners who may be less so.
Networks, New Governance and Education Stephen J. Ball 2012 Education in the
public sector is undergoing a period of radical change, one that is shifting to
embrace the role of private organizations in government services. In this
groundbreaking book, Stephen J. Ball and Carolina Junemann critically engage
the burgeoning literature on new governance, offering a “network ethnography”
that presents the voices of the key actors working within this new model. By
drawing the lines of this network, the authors highlight the increasing
influence that financial capital and education businesses have on public policy
and service delivery.
The New Management of British Local Governance Gerry Stoker 1999-02-02 This
book presents a detailed analysis of the new management of public services at
the local level, drawing on the work of the ESRC Local Governance Programme.
The radical transformation of public service delivery is assessed in terms of
its overall impact as well as its operation in particular service areas.
Efficiency has improved and services have gained a user focus yet the new
management appears to be full of contradictions and distortions, in many
respects creating as many problems as it solves.
New Forms of Urban Governance in India I S A Baud 2009-03-17 This work looks at
the impact of decentralization on local governance arrangements and citizen
participation in urban democracy processes in India. To analyse the various
issues, it includes case studies from the major cities throughout the country.
New Forms of Urban Governance in India: Shifts, Models, Networks and
Contestations examines how local governments work together with other actors in
governing mega cities in India, especially in view of globalization and
internal transformation processes. It analyses whether new forms of governance
open up opportunities for more participatory urban governance and improved
service delivery, with positive implications for poor groups in the cities. The
articles in the collection deal with two major processes—bringing the
government closer to citizens through decentralization, and working with
private sector and civil society groups in providing urban services.
Participation of the rich and the poor in local democratic processes, and the
relations between local and city planning are focussed. Students and academics
involved in Urban Studies, Economics and Development Studies and the study of
Local Governance will find the work valuable.
networks-new-governance-and-education
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School Leadership and Education System Reform Toby Greany 2021-08-26 How can
school leaders shape organisations that offer consistently high quality,
rounded and equitable education in the context of rapid change? How can wider
education systems support and encourage all schools to succeed in this way?
What are the challenges and opportunities involved? What can we learn from
existing evidence and research? School Leadership and Education System Reform
considers the ways in which school leadership and its practice has changed and
developed in response to a rapidly changing educational context over the last
decade. This new edition is substantially revised and updated, with ten
completely new chapters. It includes contributions from a range of leading
thinkers and researchers in the field of educational leadership and management.
Theoretically and conceptually informed, the contributors draw on recent
empirical research studies into leadership, learning and system reform in
England and more widely to explore the key issues for contemporary school
leadership and management in high-autonomy-high-accountability systems. New
chapters look at: · System governance and lateral accountability in 'selfimproving' school systems · Leading curriculum development and accelerating
progress for disadvantaged children in schools · Effective deployment of
teaching assistants/leadership for inclusion · School collaboration,
partnerships and 'system leadership' · Securing improvement at scale, across
multiple schools and across localities · New conceptions of leadership,
including ethical and invitational leadership School Leadership and Education
System Reform provides accessible but research and theory-informed chapters,
each of which includes summaries and suggestions for further reading.
Public Education Reform and Network Governance Philip Wing Keung Chan
2019-03-05 This book is located in the field of education governance and sits
amidst debates on public school reform in China. It examines how a top-down
policy approach has been implemented from central government right down to the
district level within the public education system in China. It shows the way
networks support negotiation and bargaining at the district level which, in
turn, influences the broader education policy of the central government. Using
statistical data from education yearbooks, government documents analysis and
interviews with main stakeholders in this policy arena, the book incorporates
case studies from railway State-Owned Enterprise schools. Analysis of these
indicates that the processes of formulating and implementing Chinese education
policy can be characterised as a form of network governance, which coordinates
actors, decision-making processes and stakeholders’ motivation to comply with
collective decisions in Chinese education. Network governance acts as an
effective and legitimate way of problem solving that assists policy
implementation and education reform in China. By comparing two traditional
modes of governance (governance through bureaucracy and the governance through
markets), this book shows the network mode of governance in Chinese education
is more powerful and significant, especially since the negotiated results among
actors in the policy community are favourable.
Democratic Network Governance in Europe M. Marcussen 2006-11-14 In Northern and
Western Europe, and within the EU, governance networks are increasingly
networks-new-governance-and-education
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conceived as an efficient and legitimate way of formulating and implementing
public policy in a complex, differentiated and multilayered world. This book
assesses the recent experiences with governance at local, national and
transnational levels
Algorithms of Education Kalervo N. Gulson 2022-05-17 A critique of what lies
behind the use of data in contemporary education policy While the science
fiction tales of artificial intelligence eclipsing humanity are still very much
fantasies, in Algorithms of Education the authors tell real stories of how
algorithms and machines are transforming education governance, providing a
fascinating discussion and critique of data and its role in education policy.
Algorithms of Education explores how, for policy makers, today’s ever-growing
amount of data creates the illusion of greater control over the educational
futures of students and the work of school leaders and teachers. In fact, the
increased datafication of education, the authors argue, offers less and less
control, as algorithms and artificial intelligence further abstract the
educational experience and distance policy makers from teaching and learning.
Focusing on the changing conditions for education policy and governance,
Algorithms of Education proposes that schools and governments are increasingly
turning to “synthetic governance”—a governance where what is human and machine
becomes less clear—as a strategy for optimizing education. Exploring case
studies of data infrastructures, facial recognition, and the growing use of
data science in education, Algorithms of Education draws on a wide variety of
fields—from critical theory and media studies to science and technology studies
and education policy studies—mapping the political and methodological
directions for engaging with datafication and artificial intelligence in
education governance. According to the authors, we must go beyond the debates
that separate humans and machines in order to develop new strategies for, and a
new politics of, education.
The Wiley International Handbook of Educational Leadership Duncan Waite
2017-03-16 A provocative and authoritative compendium of writings on leadership
in education from distinguished scholar-educators worldwide. What is
educational leadership? What are some of the trends, questions, and social
forces most relevant to the current state of education? What are the possible
futures of education, and what can educational leadership contribute to these
futures? To address these questions, and more, editors Duncan Waite and Ira
Bogotch asked distinguished international thought leaders on education to share
their insights, observations, and research findings on the nature of education
and educational leadership in the global village. The Wiley International
Handbook of Educational Leadership brings together contributions from authors
in twenty-one countries, spanning six continents. Topics examined include
leadership and aesthetics, creativity, eco‐justice, advocacy, Big Data and
technology, neoliberalism, emerging philosophies and theories, critical
democracy, gender and radical feminism, political economies, emotions,
postcolonialism, and new directions in higher education. A must-read for
teachers, researchers, scholars, and policy makers, this Handbook: Champions
radical pluralism over consensus and pseudoscientific or political solutions to
networks-new-governance-and-education
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problems in education Embraces social, economic, and political relevance
alongside the traditions of careful and systematic rigor Challenges traditional
epistemological, cultural, and methodological concepts of education and
educational leadership Explores the field’s historical antecedents and ways in
which leadership can transcend the narrow disciplinary and bureaucratic
constraints imposed by current research designs and methods Advances radically
new possibilities for remaking educational leadership research and educational
institutions
Unequal By Design Wayne Au 2022-07-29 This new edition of Unequal By Design:
High-Stakes Testing and the Standardization of Inequality critically examines
the deep and enduring problems within systems of education in the U.S., in
order to illuminate what is really at stake for students, teachers, and
communities negatively affected by such testing. Updates to the new edition
include new chapters that focus on: the role of schools and standardized
testing in reproducing social, cultural, and economic inequalities; the way
high-stakes testing is used to advance neoliberal, market-based educational
schemes that ultimately concentrate wealth and power among elites; how
standardized testing became the dominant tool within our educational systems;
the numerous technical and ideological problems with using standardized tests
to evaluate students, teachers, and schools; the role that high-stakes testing
plays in the maintenance of white supremacy; and how school communities have
resisted high-stakes testing and used better assessments of student learning.
Parents, teachers, university students, and scholars will find Unequal By
Design useful for gaining a broad, critical understanding of the issues
surrounding our over-reliance on high-stakes, standardized testing in the U.S.
through up-to-date research on testing, historical and contemporary examples of
the struggles over such tests, and information about how testing has fostered
the privatization of public education in the U.S.
Global Education Policy and International Development Antoni Verger 2018-01-25
Exploring the interplay between globalization, education and international
development, this comprehensive introduction surveys the impact of global
education policies on local policy in developing countries. With chapters
written by leading international scholars in the field, drawing on a full range
of theoretical perspectives and offering a diverse selection of case studies,
this new edition has been revised and updated throughout to reflect changing
policy debates and issues whilst maintaining the theoretical and intellectual
coherence of the first edition. This second edition of Global Education Policy
and International Development includes: - Seven entirely new chapters on the
emerging debates in the field, including large-scale assessments, quality of
teaching and education in emergencies - Contributions from the leading scholars
in the field, such as Stephen J. Ball, Roger Dale, Susan Robertson, Gita
Steiner-Khamsi and Elaine Unterhalter - Supportive pedagogical features such as
chapter outlines, questions for discussion, key reading recommendations and
boxed case studies and vignettes - Updated case studies from a variety of
countries in the Global South From students of education, development and
globalization to practitioners working in developing contexts, Global Education
networks-new-governance-and-education
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Policy and International Development is an essential textbook for those seeking
to understand how global forces and local realities meet to shape education
policy in the developing world.
Responsible Governance Tom Cockburn 2015-01-26 Evolving stories of governance
and change are being written into the emerging custom and practice of all kinds
of organizations today, whether they are global or domestic, startup or blue
chip, corporate or government agency. Changing ways of ‘doing business’ are not
new, nor is globalization of business, but the velocity and trajectory of both
are rapidly accelerating beyond those seen in previous times. There are
increasing concerns and challenges for the boards of directors and other
governance systems and processes. They are intended to ensure good stewardship
of the diverse organizations in the period following the global nancial crisis.
Responsible Governance aims to challenge assumptions and present current
debates for readers, grounding the critical issues or descriptions in relevant
historical and social contexts as well as suggesting ways forward. Dr Tom
Cockburn obtained his rst degree with honors from Leicester University,
England, both his MBA and Doctorate were gained at Cardiff University, Wales.
Tom is associate fellow of the New Zealand Institute of Management and is
currently director-policy for the Center for Dynamic Leadership Models in
Global Business and a senior associate of The Leadership Alliance Inc.,
headquartered in Canada.
Governing by Network Stephen Goldsmith 2005-06-22 A fundamental, but mostly
hidden, transformation is happening in the way public services are being
delivered, and in the way local and national governments fulfill their policy
goals. Government executives are redefining their core responsibilities away
from managing workers and providing services directly to orchestrating networks
of public, private, and nonprofit organizations to deliver the services that
government once did itself. Authors Stephen Goldsmith and William D. Eggers
call this new model “governing by network” and maintain that the new approach
is a dramatically different type of endeavor that simply managing divisions of
employees. Like any changes of such magnitude, it poses major challenges for
those in charge. Faced by a web of relationships and partnerships that
increasingly make up modern governance, public managers must grapple with
skill-set issues (managing a contract to capture value); technology issues
(incompatible information systems); communications issues (one partner in the
network, for example, might possess more information than another); and
cultural issues (how interplay among varied public, private, and nonprofit
sector cultures can create unproductive dissonance). Governing by Network
examines for the first time how managers on both sides of the aisle, public and
private, are coping with the changes. Drawing from dozens of case studies, as
well as established best practices, the authors tell us what works and what
doesn’t. Here is a clear roadmap for actually governing the networked state for
elected officials, business executives, and the broader public.
The Wiley Handbook of Global Educational Reform Kenneth J. Saltman 2018-08-30
The Wiley Handbook of Global Educational Reform examines educational reform
networks-new-governance-and-education
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from a global perspective. Comprised of approximately 25 original and specially
commissioned essays, which together interrogate educational reform from a
critical global and transnational perspective, this volume explores a range of
topics and themes that fully investigate global convergences in educational
reform policies, ideologies, and practices. The Handbook probes the history,
ideology, organization, and institutional foundations of global educational
reform movements; actors, institutions, and agendas; and local, national, and
global education reform trends. It further examines the “new managerialism” in
global educational reform, including the standardization of national systems of
educational governance, curriculum, teaching, and learning through the rise of
new systems of privatization, accountability, audit, big-data, learning
analytics, biometrics, and new technology-driven adaptive learning models.
Finally, it takes on the subjective and intersubjective experiential dimensions
of the new educational reforms and alternative paths for educational reform
tied to the ethical imperative to reimagine education for human flourishing,
justice, and equality. An authoritative, definitive volume and the first global
take on a subject that is grabbing headlines as well as preoccupying policy
makers, scholars, and teachers around the world Edited by distinguished leaders
in the field Features contributions from an illustrious list of experts and
scholars The Wiley Handbook of Global Educational Reform will be of great
interest to scholars and graduate students of education throughout the world as
well as the policy makers who can institute change.
Networks, New Governance and Education Ball, Stephen J. 2012-05-23 The public
sector is going through a period of fundamental change. Service delivery,
policy making and policy processes are being carried out by new actors and
organisations with new interests, methods and discourses, related to the
emergence of new forms of governance. This timely book from bestselling author
Stephen Ball and Carolina Junemann uses network analysis and interviews with
key actors to address these changes, with a particular focus on education and
the increasingly important role of new philanthropy. Critically engaging with
the burgeoning literature on new governance, they present a new method for
researching governance - network ethnography- which allows identification of
the increasing influence of finance capital and education businesses in policy
and public service delivery. In a highly original and very topical analysis of
the practical workings of the Third Way and the Big Society, the book will be
useful to practicing social and education policy analysts and theorists and
ideal supplementary reading for students and researchers of social and
education policy.
Corporate Elites and the Reform of Public Education Gunter, Helen M. 2017-03-08
Just what is the role of corporate elites in contemporary reforms of public
universities and schools? Providing fresh perspectives on matters of governance
and vibrant case studies on particular facets of education provision--such as
curriculum, teaching, and professional practices--this book brings together
contributions from the United States, Argentina, Australia, England, Indonesia,
and Singapore to explore how corporate elites are increasingly influencing
public education policy and service delivery locally, nationally, and across
networks-new-governance-and-education
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the world. Chapters by leading scholars like Patricia Burch, Tanya Fitzgerald,
Ken Saltman, and John Smyth reveal the impact elite political and professional
networks and organizations are having on opportunity, access, and outcomes.
The New Power Politics Deborah Avant 2016-06-02 Traditional analyses of global
security cannot explain the degree to which there is "governance" of important
security issues -- from combatting piracy to curtailing nuclear proliferation
to reducing the contributions of extractive industries to violence and
conflict. They are even less able to explain why contemporary governance
schemes involve the various actors and take the many forms they do. Juxtaposing
the insights of scholars writing about new modes of governance with the logic
of network theory, The New Power Politics offers a framework for understanding
contemporary security governance and its variation. The framework rests on a
fresh view of power and how it works in global politics. Though power is
integral to governance, it is something that emerges from, and depends on,
relationships. Thus, power is dynamic; it is something that governors must
continually cultivate with a wide range of consequential global players, and
how a governor uses power in one situation can have consequences for her future
relationships, and thus, future power. Understanding this new power politics is
crucial for explaining and shaping the future of global security politics. This
stellar group of scholars analyzes both the networking strategies of would-be
governors and their impacts on the effectiveness of governance and whether it
reflects broad or narrow concerns on a wide range of contemporary governance
issues.
The Changing Epistemic Governance of European Education Romuald Normand
2016-06-17 This book examines the transformations of epistemic governance in
education, the way in which some actors are shaping new knowledge, and how that
new knowledge impacts other actors in charge of implementing this knowledge in
the context of the decision-making process and practice. The book describes
knowledge-based and evidence-based technologies that produce new modes of
representation, cognitive categories, and value-based judgements which
determine and guide actions and interactions between researchers, experts and
policy-makers. It explores several major social theories and concepts,
analysing the transformation of the relationship between educational and social
sciences and politics. In the light of epistemic governance being linked to
transformations of academic capitalism, the book describes the ways in which
academics engaged in heterogeneous networks are capable of developing new
interactions as well as facing new trials imposed on them by the changing
conditions of producing knowledge in their scientific community and within
their institutions. Knowledge is power. It is materialized in metrics, policy
instruments and embedded in networks. The governance of European higher
education, insightfully argues Romuald Normand, is not structured by
hierarchical public policies, by governmental exercise of authority or heroic
decision making. Normand makes a sophisticated intellectual argument, building
upon the work of Foucault, Latour (Sociology of science), and the pragmatic
sociology of Boltanski and Thévenot (sociology of justification) in order to
precisely analyse Europe‘s higher education through the circulation of ideas
networks-new-governance-and-education
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and instruments. Based upon precise research, the book is a major contribution
to the understanding of high education in a capitalist Europe, beyond the
simple idea of neo liberalism. Normand, provocatively, even suggests the making
of a European Homo Academicus. This is an innovative and important book for
public policy, European Studies and the sociology of Education. Patrick le
Galès, FBA, CNRS Research Professor, Centre d’Etudes Européennes, Sciences Po,
Paris, France
Education and International Development Tristan McCowan 2021-08-12 Education
and International Development provides an introduction to the debates on
education and international development, giving an overview of the history,
influential theories, key concepts, areas of achievement and emerging trends in
policy and practice. Written by leading academics from Canada, India,
Netherlands, South Africa, UK, USA, and New Zealand, this second edition has
been fully updated in light of recent changes in the field, such as the
introduction of the Sustainable Development Goals and the increased focus on
environmental sustainability and equality. The book includes three new chapters
on private providers, decolonisation and learning outcomes as well as a range
of pedagogical features including key concept boxes, biographies of influential
thinkers and practitioners, further reading lists, questions for reflection and
debate, and case studies from around the developing world.
Networks and States Milton L. Mueller 2010-09-03 How institutions for Internet
governance are emerging from the tension between the territorially bound
nation-state and a transnational network society. When the prevailing system of
governing divides the planet into mutually exclusive territorial monopolies of
force, what institutions can govern the Internet, with its transnational scope,
boundless scale, and distributed control? Given filtering/censorship by states
and concerns over national cybersecurity, it is often assumed that the Internet
will inevitably be subordinated to the traditional system of nation-states. In
Networks and States, Milton Mueller counters this, showing how Internet
governance poses novel and fascinating governance issues that give rise to a
global politics and new transnational institutions. Drawing on theories of
networked governance, Mueller provides a broad overview of Internet governance
from the formation of ICANN to the clash at the World Summit on the Information
Society (WSIS), the formation of the Internet Governance Forum, the global
assault on peer-to-peer file sharing, and the rise of national-level Internet
control and security concerns. Internet governance has become a source of
conflict in international relations. Networks and States explores the important
role that emerging transnational institutions could play in fostering global
governance of communication-information policy.
Network Governance Naim Kapucu 2020-04-06 Network governance has received much
attention within the fields of public administration and policy in recent
years, but surprisingly few books are designed specifically to help students,
researchers, and practitioners examine key concepts, synthesize the growing
body of literature into reliable frameworks, and to bridge the theory-practice
gap by exploring network applications. Network Governance: Concepts, Theories,
networks-new-governance-and-education
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and Applications is the first textbook to focus on interorganizational networks
and network governance from the perspective of public policy and
administration, asking important questions such as: How are networks designed
and developed? How are they governed, and what type of leadership do they
require? To whom are networks accountable, and when are they effective? How can
network governance contribute to effective delivery of public services and
policy implementation? In this timely new book, authors Naim Kapucu and Qian Hu
define and examine key concepts, propose exciting new theoretical frameworks to
synthetize the fast-growing body of network research in public policy and
administration, and provide detailed discussion of applications. Network
Governance offers not only a much-needed systematic examination of existing
knowledge, but it also goes much further than existing books by discussing the
applications of networks in a wide range of management practice and policy
domains—including natural resource management, environmental protection, public
health, emergency and crisis management, law enforcement, transportation, and
community and economic development. Chapters include understudied network
research topics such as power and decision-making in interorganizational
networks, virtual networks, global networks, and network analysis applications.
What sets this book apart is the introduction of social network analysis and
coverage of applications of social network analysis in the policy and
management domains. PowerPoint slides and a sample syllabus are available for
adopters on an accompanying website. Drawing on literature from sociology,
policy sciences, organizational studies, and economics, this textbook will be
required reading for courses on network governance, collaborative public
management, cross-sector governance, and collaboration and partnerships in
programs of public administration, public affairs, and public policy.
World Yearbook of Education 2014 Tara Fenwick 2014-01-10 This latest volume in
the World Yearbook of Education Series focuses on a major and highly
significant development in the governing of education across the globe: the use
of knowledge-based technologies as key policy sources. A combination of factors
has produced this shift: first, the massive expansion of technological capacity
signalled by the arrival of ‘big data’ that allows for the collection,
circulation and processing of extensive system knowledge. The rise of data has
been observed and discussed extensively, but its role in governing and the rise
of comparison as a basis for action is now a determining practice in the field
of education. Comparison provides the justification for ‘modernising’ policy in
education, both in the developed and developing world, as national policy
makers (selectively) seek templates of success from the high performers and
demand solutions to apparent underperformance through the adoption of the
policies favoured by the likes of Singapore, Finland and Korea. In parallel,
the growth of particular forms of expertise: the rise and rise of educational
consultancy, the growth of private (for profit) involvement in provision of
educational goods and services and the increasing consolidation of networks of
influence in the promotion of ‘best practice’ are affecting policy decisions.
Through these developments, the nature of knowledge is altered, along with the
relationship between knowledge and politics. Knowledge in this context is coconstructed: it is not disciplinary knowledge, but knowledge that emerges in
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the sharing of experience. This book provides a global snapshot of a changing
educational world by giving detailed examples of a fundamental shift in the
governing and practice of education learning by: • Assessing approaches to the
changing nature of comparative knowledge and information • Tracking the
translation and mobilisation of these knowledges in the governing of
education/learning; • Identification of the key experts and knowledge
producers/circulators/translators and analysis of how best to understand their
influence; • Mapping of the global production of these knowledges in terms of
their range and reach the interrelationships of actors and their effects in
different national settings. Drawing on material from around the world, the
book brings together scholars from different backgrounds who provide a tapestry
of examples of the global production and national reception and mediation of
these knowledges and who show how change enters different national spaces and
consider their effects in different national settings.
I, Citizen Tony Woodlief 2021-12-07 This is a story of hope, but also of peril.
It began when our nation’s polarized political class started conscripting
everyday citizens into their culture war. From their commanding heights in
political parties, media, academia, and government, these partisans have
attacked one another for years, but increasingly they’ve convinced everyday
Americans to join the fray. Why should we feel such animosity toward our fellow
citizens, our neighbors, even our own kin? Because we’ve fallen for the false
narrative, eagerly promoted by pundits on the left and the right, that citizens
who happen to vote Democrat or Republican are enthusiastic supporters of Team
Blue or Team Red. Aside from a minority of party activists and partisans,
however, most voters are simply trying to choose the lesser of two evils. The
real threat to our union isn’t Red vs Blue America, it’s the quiet collusion
within our nation’s political class to take away that most American of
freedoms: our right to self-governance. Even as partisans work overtime to
divide Americans against one another, they’ve erected a system under which
everyday citizens don’t have a voice in the decisions that affect our lives.
From foreign wars to how local libraries are run, authority no longer resides
with We the People, but amongst unaccountable officials. The political class
has stolen our birthright and set us at one another’s throats. This is the
story of how that happened and what we can do about it. America stands at a
precipice, but there’s still time to reclaim authority over our lives and
communities.
Leading Educational Networks Toby Greany 2022-05-19 This book offers a global
perspective on educational networks, reviewing theory and practice before
setting out four lenses: educational effectiveness and improvement; governance
theory; complexity theory; and Actor-Network Theory. Using these lenses, Greany
and Kamp explore the limits and possibilities for collaboration by analysing
case studies of networks in Aotearoa New Zealand and England as well as
country-level overviews of networks in Chile and Singapore. The four lenses
allow the authors to explore the implications of networks from different
perspectives: moving from the level of the individual school, to the local and
national systems that schools operate within, to the wider environmental
networks-new-governance-and-education
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factors that shape, and are shaped by, network activity in education. The
authors examine why and how networks have become a feature of education systems
worldwide and the implications for policy, practice and research. They consider
how networks form, develop, reform, and achieve impact, but also why they can
be challenging and often fail to achieve their ambitions. The book concludes by
drawing out the implications for leaders and the further development of
leadership at different levels of education systems, and by identifying further
avenues for research.
Professional Networks in Transnational Governance Leonard Seabrooke 2017-10-12
Who controls how transnational issues are defined and treated? In recent
decades professional coordination on a range of issues has been elevated to the
transnational level. International organizations, non-governmental
organizations (NGOs) and firms all make efforts to control these issues. This
volume shifts focus away from looking at organizations and zooms in on how
professional networks exert control in transnational governance. It contributes
to research on professions and expertise, policy entrepreneurship, normative
emergence, and change. The book provides a framework for understanding how
professionals and organizations interact, and uses it to investigate a range of
transnational cases. The volume also deploys a strong emphasis on
methodological strategies to reveal who controls transnational issues,
including network, sequence, field, and ethnographic approaches. Bringing
together scholars from economic sociology, international relations, and
organization studies, the book integrates insights from across fields to reveal
how professionals obtain and manage control over transnational issues.
Governing the School under Three Decades of Neoliberal Reform Richard Münch
2020-04-13 This book provides a critical analysis of the neoliberal reform
agenda of the economic governance of schools. Focusing on the role of the
United States in this process, it explores the transformation of schools in
this agenda from educational establishments to enterprises in a competitive
education market. The study uses Bourdieu to apply a field-theoretical
framework to a detailed empirical analysis of the current changes of school
government. Chapters explore education bureaucracy, reform and the effect of
outside organizations on pedagogy and testing. The book reveals how far the
promises of corporate education reform are from reality and concludes with a
plea for a realistic view of school’s capabilities. It goes beyond the state of
the art with its focus on how the governance of education, school and
instruction is changing with the replacement of educracy by an educationindustrial complex. The book will be of great interest for academics,
postgraduate students, administrators and politicians in the field of education
policy, the governance of school systems and schools. The book also has an
international appeal as it studies a global transformation of the field of
education.
The Global Educational Policy Environment in the Fourth Industrial Revolution
Tavis D. Jules 2016-12-21 Cooperation and collaboration at the regional level
appears to be at an unprecedented high, yet there are still substantial
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disparities across national levels in education, political, and economic
sectors. Authors explain at what scale policy decisions are taken within the
policy environment and who has the authoritative allocation of values.
An Intellectual History of School Leadership Practice and Research Helen M.
Gunter 2016-01-28 An Intellectual History of School Leadership Practice and
Research presents a detailed and critical account of the ideas that underpin
the practice of educational leadership, through drawing on over 20 years of
research into those who generate, popularise and use those ideas. It moves from
abstracted accounts of knowledge claims based on studying field outputs,
towards the biographies and practices of those actively involved in the
production and use of field knowledge. The book presents a critical account of
the ideas underpinning educational leadership, and engages with those ideas by
examining the origins, development and use of conceptual frameworks and models
of best practice. It deploys an original approach to the design and composition
of an intellectual history, and as such it speaks to a wider audience of
scholars who are interested in developing and deploying such approaches in
their particular fields.
Edu.net Stephen J. Ball 2017-04-07 Edu.net builds upon, and extends, a series
of research studies of education policy networks and global policy mobilities.
It draws on comprehensive data resulting from a Leverhulme Trust research study
focused on Africa, and a study funded by the British Academy focused on India,
which explored the way in which global actors and organisations bring policy
ideas to bear and are joined up in a global education policy network. This
timely and cutting-edge new work develops concepts, analyses and methods
deployed in Education Plc (2008), Networks, New Governance and Education (2012)
and Global Education Inc. (2012). The research is framed by an elaboration of
Network Ethnography, an innovative method of policy research. Edu.net presents
the substantive findings of the authors’ research by focusing on various kinds
of policy movement – people, ideas, practices, methods, money. The book is
about both global education policy and ways of researching policy in a global
setting. It is an essential read for policy analysts, educational academic
researchers and postgraduate education students alike.
Network Governance and Energy Transitions in European Cities Timea Nochta
2020-10-22 This book investigates and evaluates the opportunities and
limitations of network governance in building local capacity for energy
infrastructure governance. Presenting a comparative analysis of three city
cases from across Europe- Birmingham, Frankfurt and Budapest- this book
demonstrates how local factors shape the prospect of network governance to
support low-carbon energy transitions. It maps out existing governance
networks, highlighting the actors involved and their interactions with one
another, and also discusses the role and embeddedness of networks in the urban
governance of low-carbon energy. Drawing on case study evidence, Nochta
develops a comparative analysis which discusses the intricate connections
between network characteristics, context and impact. It highlights that
organisational fragmentation; the complexity of the low-carbon energy problem
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and historical developments all influence network characteristics in terms of
degree of integration and vertical (hierarchical) power relationships among
network actors. Overall, the book concludes that understanding such links
between context and networks is crucial when designing and implementing new
governance models aimed at facilitating and governing low-carbon urban
development. Low-Carbon Energy Transitions in European Cities will be of great
interest to scholars of energy policy, urban governance and sustainability
transitions.
Policy Actors Stephen J. Ball 2018-07-24 Policy analysis has always attended to
the role of elite actors, but much less often has the policy activity of
‘street level’ actors been attended to. The ‘implementation’ paradigm has
tended to caricature the level of practice in terms of ‘resistors’ or policy
failure, and ignored the demanding, creative and complex processes of enacting
policy. The move from policy texts to policy in action involves sophisticated
processes of interpretation and translation, as well as, at times, opposition,
subversion and strategic compliance. The chapters in this book, in different
ways, seek to get inside the policy process to understand what policy actors
really do – how they manage impossible and multiple policy expectations, how
they attempt to do policy with limited resources in conditions often unimagined
by those who write policy, and how they translate abstract policy formulations
into things that are doable, immediate and relevant. The collection re-writes
the policy process and offers new ways of researching policy and policy
outcomes. This book was originally published as a special issue of the Journal
of Education Policy.
Governing by Numbers Stephen J. Ball 2018-10-11 Social science researchers have
become increasing attentive to the role of numbers in contemporary life. Issues
around big data, national test results, and output and performance statistics
are now routinely reported and debated in the media. Numbers are a powerful
resource for governments as a means to manage and ‘improve’ their populations,
and we are increasingly represented, organized and driven by an economy of
numbers, which inserts itself into more and more aspects of our lives. This
book critically addresses some of the ways in which numbers are deployed in
educational governance and practice, and some of the consequences of this
deployment for what it means to be educated, to teach, and to learn.
Recognising that numbers do not simply represent, but that they change things
and have real effects, allows us to move beyond a system where difficult and
important issues about what we want from education and from teachers are sidestepped in the push to ‘improve our numbers’. This collection offers a set of
starting points from which we might speak back to numbers, drawing on research
to explore how numbers change the way we think about ourselves and what we do.
This book was originally published as a special issue of the Journal of
Education Policy.
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